
 

 
 

Jenny Worley 
Presient of the American Federation of Teachers Local 2121 
311 Miramar Ave. 
San Francsico, CA 94112 
January 31, 2019 

 

Nancy Pelosi 
Speaker of the United States House of Representatives 
San Francisco District Office 
90 7th Street 
Suite 2-800 
San Francisco, CA 94103 

 

Dear Speaker Pelosi, 

 

We thank you for standing up against Donald Trump and his racist wall. We know that he continues to 
push for the wall while still threatening another disastrous government shut down. 

We urge you to continue to be strong in the face of these attacks on human rights and common decency. 
We urge you to continue to reject any funding for his racist wall and brutal immigration enforcement 
policies. You were right on target when you stated that the wall was immoral.  

Our country has so many unmet human needs that urgently require increased funding. Our people need  
housing, health care and education. Our workers need raises and strong unions to make that happen. Our 
immigrants and undocumented workers need to be treated with dignity and respect. That means 
changing the discussion from border security to comprehensive immigration reform. We know that 
working together we can make happen  

Continue to stand tall Speaker Pelosi, our nation is depending on you. 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

Jenny Worley 
President, AFT 2121 


